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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

27/05/2025

MRS Roslyn Wheeler
26 Lodge ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I’m still opposed to to this entire development! This area is already heavily congested with
traffic . More traffic and people moving around will simply increase the risk of a terrible and
potentially fatal accident. Put McDonalds in a less congested area.




